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Plan to Attend the SNCCC Holiday Party 

Tuesday December 13th at Napoli’s Pizzeria 
 
 

This Year’s Holiday party will be held on Dec 13 at 7 pm 

at Napoli's Pizzeria, 4760 W Sahara Ave, Las Vegas. 

Pizza and soft drinks will be provided courtesy of the 

Club.  Wine and Beer will be available at the member's 

expense. 

We will have free raffles for prizes for 

all that attend and a 50/50 drawing. 

  

This is a social event, and no Club 

business will be conducted until the 

regular club meeting on January 10 at 6 

pm at the El Cortez Hotel and Casino, 

Las Vegas. 



    

 

ELECTION RESULTS TO BE ANNOUNCED  

Election Results will be announced via email on December 8 to all current members of the SNCCC. 

Please contact Wendy Schultz right away at bandvcoin@earthlink.net if there have been any changes to 

your email address. 

 

 

JERRY’S JARGON 

Greetings to all Club Members. 

 

Election Time has proved to be a trying experience this year for everyone.  Election Results will be 

announced by Dec 8 to all current members of the SNCCC.  It is imperative that our members confirm 

their email and snail mail address with our Membership Director. Since we had no nominees, the 

position is vacant. At the present time Wendy Schultz bandvcoin@earthlink.net has assumed the duties 

until someone is appointed. 

 

No matter what the outcome of this election the SNCCC needs volunteers to step forward to help ease 

our growing pains. There will be a need for committees to be formed to address our Election process, 

Constitution and Bylaws, Membership and more. 

 

Please make your desire to be a part of the club’s growth to the President of the Club. 

 

Our Club is hosting our annual Holiday Party this year at Napoli Pizza on West Sahara and will be 

providing pizza and soda for all.  We will have free raffles and a 50/50 drawing. There will be no 

business conducted at our holiday party – it’s just for fun. Our regular business meetings will resume on 

January 10 at the El Cortez. 

 

In closing I wish everyone a happy holiday season and hope that aside from our differences we strive to 

make our Club something special.  

  

Please stay Safe and Healthy 

Jerry Vergatos 

President 



    

 

 

JANUARY MEETING 

the regular club meeting on January 10th at 6 pm at the El Cortez Hotel and Casino. At this point, no 

speaker has been arranged, and we welcome any suggestions! 


